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The office of Police Force in Molqi sub-zone called on the inhabitants  to enhance awareness as
regards law. It made the call during a seminar  conducted for the inhabitants of Geza-Kelati
Administrative area.      Molqi, 5 November 2012 – The office of Police Force in Molqi sub-zone
called on the inhabitants to enhance awareness as regards law. It made the call during a
seminar conducted for the inhabitants of Geza-Kelati Administrative area.

  

Capt. Haile Araya, Commander of the Police Force in the sub-zone, stated that public and
police relations is a vital element in safeguarding prevalence of peace in the country and crime
control.

  

Among the participants, Mr. Ogbamichael Gebremariam, Ms. Nebiat Gebrenigus and Mr. Birukh
Mekonen expressed satisfaction with the seminar and the services being rendered by
community magistrates. They also voiced readiness to enhance participation in endeavors to
prevent criminal acts.
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